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COPPERBELT UNIVERSITY EASES MEDICAL SCREENING PROCESS FOR FIRST-YEAR
STUDENTS

The Copperbelt University (CBU) is pleased to announce the commencement of the new academic year,
which officially opened on 25th November 2024. We warmly welcome our first-year students who have
reported and successfully completed the initial stages of online registration.

In light of the congestion during the physical medical screening process, the university management has
taken proactive measures to ensure a smooth and stress-free experience for all students.

To address this, management has resolved to extend the deadline for completing medical screening from
the initial two-weeks’ timeframe to the end of the term, 28" February 2025. This extension aims to
alleviate unnecessary pressure on students, allowing them ample time to complete the process without
disrupting their classes which begin on Monday 9t December 2024.

Additionally, students will now be permitted to attend classes even if they have not yet undergone the
physical medical screening. This decision underscores the university's commitment to prioritizing the
welfare of its students and ensuring an uninterrupted start to their academic journey.

The Copperbelt University encourages all students to take advantage of the extended timeframe to
complete their medical registration in an orderly and timely manner. We thank our students and
stakeholders for their understanding and cooperation as we work together to improve the registration

experience.

For further information or enquiries please contact the office of the Registrar, Copperbelt University.
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